
DRAFTER’S NOTE

FROM THE

LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

LRBs0184/1dn
MES:cmh:km

November 5, 1999

Based on our conversation, I believe that this substitute amendment accomplishes
your intent.  Please review it very carefully, perhaps by comparing it to AB–383 or LRB
–2359/3 (AB–383 is LRB–2359/4) and let me know if you believe any changes need to
be made to this substitute amendment.
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